
Barrow Railway  
Station Adoption Group 

Sunday 2nd October 22 
 

9 volunteers out and about doing a couple of different jobs at the railway station this 
morning. The bicycle parking area got a good tidy up but the main job was the ongoing 
painting of the fences on platform 2.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the sun out it was a bit of a sun trap down there but we are making the most of it to 
get this work done as soon as we can. Well over half way now and it’s looking great.  

 

Thanks to Honor, Alison, Andrew, 
Ian, Nick, Steve, and those not 
on the photo, Stewart, Jane and 
Annette.  

 
 
 

Date of next task: Sunday 30th October 10:00 
 


